Let’s Talk About
Future Development

along North Homewood Avenue

The Urban Redevelopment
Authority of Pittsburgh is cleaning
up and demolishing 13 blighted
properties along North Homewood
Avenue before the end of the year.

Join us to discuss what types of
development you’d like to see in the
future on these properties in the
heart of Homewood.
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